August 26, 2009

Tony and Michelle Pullara
5413 Day Tripper Drive
Madison, WI 53718

City of Madison Planning Commission
P.O. Box 2985
Madison, Wl 53701-2925

RE: Pellitteri Waste Systems plan for Kipp St.

it has come to our attention that Pellitteri Waste Systems is planning a new material recovery
and transfer system on Kipp Street in Madison.

As citizens and nearby residents of the Lost Creek Neighborhood in Madison, this is of great
concern to us and our neighbors. The person representing our neighborhood is not supporting
the majority of residents that do not want a Pellitteri Waste Systems facility in our area. The
representative stated at the August 17 public hearing that she heard few if any complaints
regarding this proposed project, and that homeowners are at fault for not fighting the
Treadesman Commerce Park when it was developed some years ago. Unfortunately, for a
majority of the families living in our neighborhood now, we were not living in the Lost Creek
Neighborhood at that point in time, nor were we informed until recent months thatitwasa
waste system facility that was being buiit.

This facility is not just close to our neighborhood, but others as well, including the Veridian
Secret Places subdivision, and in fact is only 45 short feet from those families residing on
Marsh Road.

As the Plan Commission of our great city, | ask that you consider other solutions. Put the
waste facility in the country away from neighborhoods of concerned citizens and families who
want to stay here for years to come. Stop the demise of a neighborhood tarnished by
additional truck traffic, noise, odor, as well as pest, well, and property value concerns from
this facility.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue, and | hope that you consider the
concerns of the citizens in this area.

Tony C. & Michelle L. Pullara
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August 20, 2009

Mayor Dave Cieslewicz

210 Martin Luther Jr. Blvd..
Room 403

City County Building
Madison, WI 53703-3342

Dear Mayor Cieslewicz,

I am writing this letter to express my great concern regarding the proposed Pellitteri
Waste Systems facility on Kipp Street in Madison. Our home is located not far from the
proposed location, in the Veridian subdivision of Lost Creek. This planned project is also
close to the Veridian Subdivision of Secret Places, which is still under development.

I felt it necessary to voice my opposition to this proposed project because of the close
proximity not only to our subdivision, but other residential areas as well. My husband
and I, as well as other homeowners are concerned with multiple issues including, but not
limited to, reduced property values, increased truck traffic, noise, and smells that would
negatively affect our neighborhood.

Please help us protect our beautiful neighborhoods and not allow Peilitteri to build in an
area so close to a residential area. Thank you.

Sincerely,

\Worde s

Wanda Kroil

CC City of Madison Planning Commission
Mr. David Simon - President of Veridian Homes
M. Jeff Rosenberg - Vice President of Veridian Homes
Mr. John Maasch - Vice President of Sales - Veridian Homes






